
 
 

Memorandum 

 
DATE:    February 20th, 2024 
TO:  All City Council Members & Interested Parties 
FROM:  Jill Cain Bailey, CAO 
RE:  February 21st, 2024 Special City Council Meeting  
 

 
The City of Fort Wright will hold a Special Council Meeting on Wednesday, February 21st, 2024, at 
6:00 p.m. This meeting will be held in advance of our regularly scheduled City Caucus Meeting 
which will begin immediately after the special meeting is concluded. The purpose of the meeting 
is to discuss and potentially take action on amendments to a previously adopted Development 
Agreement concerning Wright Summit Parkway and the property adjacent thereto. 
 
For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700.  
Thank you. 
 
 

 
 

 


